

Welcome!

As your 2021 President, I want to personally welcome you and thank you for joining GDWCAR. This new member orientation that you ae attending is an important first step in launching your real estate career!

GDWCAR is making continuous strides to be a premier Texas Association by listening to our members and making enhancements to provide you with the very best tools, systems, and services available.

Should you need anything please do not hesitate to reach out. I will be happy to listen to your ideas and suggestions and take them seriously so you can be proud of GDWCAR and what we provide for you as a member. Your support and membership is valuable to us and we are here to serve you.

Please keep this information handy and remember you can find it on our website at www.gdwcar.com which is a beneficial resource to you. Be on the lookout for our weekly newsletter email as this is a great way to learn about the events the Association is having and to stay plugged in. Always know that your Association staff is standing by ready to assist you as you work hard to develop your business and become a REALTOR® resource to the members of our community.

I look forward to serving you in 2021 and I wish you all the best that this great industry has to offer!

Thank you,

Tori G. Wilson 2021 President torigwilson.tx@gmail.com 940.300.2060

Greater Denton/Wise County Association of REALTORS®, Inc.

3805 W. University Drive, Denton, Texas 76207

940/387-8212 Fax 940/380-1608 Visit our Website: <u>www.gdwcar.com</u>

Like us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/GDWCARmembers
Follow us on Twitter: www.twitter.com/GDWCAR members